
Accessing	Your	Results	
(and	sending	them	to	us)	

	
About	8	weeks	after	you	have	sent	in	your	sample,	start	checking	the	Genographic	website	
to	see	if	your	results	are	ready:	https://genographic.nationalgeographic.com/	
Click	on	the	“Sign	In”	link	in	the	top	right	hand	corner	of	the	screen.		
	

	
	
Note	that	you	do	not	already	have	an	account	if	this	is	the	first	time	you	are	logging	in,	so	in	
the	“Genographic	Project	Sign	In”	box,	go	down	past	“Don’t	have	an	account?”and	click	on	
the	blue	link	“Create	a	Genographic	Project	Account	or	Continue	Anonymously”.	You	will	
need	to	enter	your	GPID	number	(the	number	that	was	in	your	box	when	you	collected	your	
sample),	and	use	this	to	either	create	an	account	with	a	new	user	name	and	password	of	
your	choosing	(write	this	down	somewhere	safe!)	or	enter	anonymously,	just	by	using	your	
GPID	number.	
	

	



Once	you	are	logged	in,	you	will	see	a	page	like	this:	
	

	
	
	
“Click”	on	the	share	icon	under	“Share	Your	Journey	with	Friends”	and	then	click	on	the	little	
envelope	icon,	which	will	bring	up	a	screen	(below)	for	you	to	enter	our	email	address:	

thelongestjourney@otago.ac.nz	
Include	your	email	address	in	the	“From”	section.	
	

	
	
	
Then	just	push	“Send”!	
	
	


